
Adventurer’s News

Parents and 
Campers: 
It has been a fantastic summer. So 

hard to believe it is almost over! 

We are looking forward to a great 

last week of camp. Thank you for 

the opportunity to get to know your 

children. 

If you have questions or concerns 

about how your camper is doing, 

please contact Mrs. Schlotthauer 

(jschlotthauer@kkrochester.org)  

or Miss Whitney 

(whitneyk.goetz@gmail.com). 

 

Don’t 
forget! 

 Items like lotion/

detangler/sunscreen/lip 

balm/hand sanitizer/

cough drops must be 

kept in the office, please 

do not put these types of 

items in your camper’s 

backpack. 

 Send your camper in 

closed-toe shoes. Flip 

flops are only allowed to 

be worn at the swimming 

pool. 

 Please label all 

waterbottles! 

This week’s field trips: 
Field Trips are subject to change. 

MONDAY: 

TUESDAY: 

WEDNESDAY: 

THURSDAY: 

FRIDAY: 

507-282-4840   |   kkrochester.org 

 

Oxbow Park Picnic—Subway lunch provided 

Wear camp t-shirt. 

Good Times Park 

Wear camp t-shirt. MUST wear socks and athletic shoes. 

NO crocs, sandals, or flip flops allowed. 

Silver Lake Pool 

Wear camp t-shirt and swimsuit. Bring towel 

Airmaxx 

Wear camp t-shirt.  

Stewartville Pool 

Wear camp t-shirt and swimsuit. Bring towel. 
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